
How to Talk to your Teenager     
      About Substance Abuse 
                                 CCYSB is offering an informative group  

                   workshop for parents of adolescents focused on  

         adolescent substance use.  The workshop will include  

 open discussion, and will focus on information about various  

substances used by adolescents in our community. 
 

The following topics will be covered:  

 Drug use in Carroll County 

 Warning signs of substance use 

 How to talk to your adolescent 

 Treatment and intervention options 

    When: Wednesday, September 26, 2018—5:00 to 7:30pm  

    Where: Carroll County Youth Service Bureau 

     59 Kate Wagner Road, Westminster MD  21157 

    Cost: FREE! 

To Register, Please Contact:  

Rachel Greenberg at 443-244-8641 or  

rgreenberg@ccysb.org  

by Friday, September 21, 2018. 
 

        Light refreshments will be provided. 


